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18th January 2024 
 
Our ref:  KBT/GNY 
 
Dear Year 13 Students, 

Re:  Class of 2017 Leavers’ Ball – Thursday 27th June 2024 
The View, Old Herns Ln, Welwyn Garden City AL7 2ED 
 
Thank you to all who have paid deposits for the prom.  The next payment in the sum of £10.00 is due by 

Wednesday 31st January 2024.  Please may payments be made via Arbor pay by that date.  Thank you 

Information 
Students may arrive from 7.00 pm.  It is expected that all students will arrange their own transport to and 

from the venue at the end of the evening at 12.00 midnight. The full ticket price is £45.00 and includes a 

complimentary non-alcoholic drink upon arrival, buffet with vegetarian options and security staff.   

Date (2024) Amount 

31st January £10.00 

29th February £10.00 

 

Please note tickets will be issued to students who have paid the full amount. There will be bar facilities only 

for students aged 18 or over with valid ID.  The venue provides its own security staff and they, along with 

teaching staff, will be supervising entry to the venue and ensuring that the young people may celebrate and 

enjoy themselves in a safe and secure environment.  

Admission to anyone who is not in possession of a ticket will not be allowed. In addition, it will be made 

absolutely clear to the students that, if we have any concerns regarding their welfare, parents will be 

contacted immediately and asked to collect their son/daughter from the venue. This will apply to any 

student who is drinking or in possession of alcohol under the age of 18 years’ 

We are looking forward to a wonderful evening where we can share our successes and wish all our students 

the very best of luck for their futures. 

Yours sincerely, 

K Barfoot 

Mrs K Barfoot 
Head of Sixth Form 
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